
Annual Easter Egg Hunt

Welcome Spring!
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Movies in the Park

Chamber News

On Saturday, March 30, 2024, the Polo Town and Country
Days held their 22nd annual easter egg hunt!  The kids
enjoyed breakfast with the Easter Bunny and inflatables
before the egg hunts. Lots of local businesses donated
bikes and scooters for this great event.  Shout out to
Haldane Custom, HeadsUp Salon, Twin Bro, Crossroads
Community Church and Polo Town & Country Days and all
the numerous volunteers who helped make this event a
success! 

POLO COMMUNITY EASTER EGG HUNT
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35th Annual Car Show

Upcoming Events



As the frost of winter recedes and the earth awakens with vibrant hues, the
Polo Chamber of Commerce extends a warm embrace to welcome the arrival
of spring. With nature's canvas blooming anew, our community comes alive
with a sense of rejuvenation and anticipation for the opportunities this season
brings. From the budding trees lining our streets to the cheerful chirping of
birds greeting the dawn, springtime in Polo is a testament to the beauty of
transformation and the promise of growth.
From outdoor markets showcasing locally sourced produce to lively events
celebrating our small town, there is no shortage of ways to immerse oneself in
the splendor of spring in Polo.  Welcome, spring – may your arrival herald a
season of prosperity and joy for all who call Polo home.

The 35th Annual Car Show

Save the date for Saturday, August 10th, 2024 for the 35th
Annual Car Show in downtown Polo!  
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HAPPY SPRING FROM THE POLO CHAMBER!



April 26 & 27, 2024       - All-Town Rummage Sales
April 28, 2024                - Polo Fire Department Spring Breakfast
May 3-5, 10&11, 2024  - PACT presents Harvey
May 4, 2024                   - FFA & Polo Woman’s Garden Club Plant Sales 
June 13-16, 2024          - Polo Town & Country Days

UPCOMING EVENTS
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We are working hard to get our
schedule for movies in the park!  
Due to last year's rainout, we
will reshow Puss in Boots: The
Last Wish at Louise Quick Park.  
We are looking forward to
another great year of movies in
the parks!

MOVIES IN THE PARK

The all-town rummage sales will be on
April 26 & 27th! If you would like to be
added to the map of rummage sales,
please send your address to
polochamber@gmail.com. If your
business is having a special that
weekend, please let us know! We can
add that information to the map to
help get the word out.

HAPPY SPRING FROM THE
POLO CHAMBER!


